
  

 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Conway   Term: Spring 2 2018       Whole School Topic:  To Infinity 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

Another successful term at RDA, with a 

fantastic end of term treat hunting for Easter 

eggs on horseback. The skill and 

communication used whilst horse riding just 

goes to show how far the students of 

Conway have come along this year! 

 

Forest school has been a huge success, 

despite the disruptions and cancellations this 

term. A huge thank you to Sharon at Growing 

2gether for having us and providing a great 

environment for our students to use and learn 

in. Now the sun is coming out, it has definitely 

been an enjoyable experience. 

 

This term in English, we continued to look at 

our space stories and also our 

communication with each other and 

between friends in class. In Maths we 

continued our Geometry work as well as 

working with number and money, using 

many different role play experiences to bring 

together core maths, functional 

communication and building on our 

confidence, being able to act in front of 

small crowds. 

 

As you will all be aware, our teaching 

assistant Megan will be leaving The Castle 

School at the end of the Spring term. We wish 

Megan all the very best and thank her for all 

her hard work in Conway class this year. After 

Easter we will be welcoming a familiar and 

friendly face back to Primary House, Sandra, 

just in time to start the final term. 

 

Hope you all have a great break, 

Conway Class   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 The last half term, Conway will be 

swimming. (More details will follow after 

Easter). 

 Mon 7th May Bank Holiday. 

 Wed 16th May- SAPS Parents Evening. 

 Fri 25th May- May half term. 


